
SAC Minutes Nov. 13th, 2018 
 
Attending: Peter Mosby, Janet Bortot, Kayla Draper, Collin Cacchione, Stacey Chamaty, John 
Carroll, Jen Virdin 
 
5A & 5B passed! All staff happy about it. 
 
No DAC report 
 
PTO report: Almost $15,000 to spend on new tech: 35 - 40 Chromebooks, 7-10 iPads, plus iPad 
adapters and cases 
 
No Community report 
 
School Budget Review: Money being taking out for not meeting projected numbers this week, 
budget will then be more accurate 
Posted for 2 EA positions 
No information regarding 5A and 5B. 
Survey sent to all staff in DCSD how to spend money from bond and mill levy 
School budget looking good 
Next meeting will have much more information on budget 
 
Quarterly items:  
Jan Richardson program is advancing well 
Do students with Dyslexia get serviced at RRE? Possibly with a 504, not eligible for IEPs, 
teachers can work directly with student and parent for accomodations.  
Program being used at DCHS called No Red Ink, maybe look into for our SPED teachers. 
Will 5A be able to fund more support for reading and writing in primary grades? Peter has not 
heard anything regarding that. 
 
Safety Issues to School Environment: No issues at this time.  
 
UIP update: Just received log-in information Thursday. Due in March, but will have information 
at next meeting. 
 
Open Enrollment opened Nov. 1st. No new enrollments so far. 
 
Next meeting Feb. 12th, 2019 
 
 
 


